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Summary:

Principal Secretary of the United Nations Commission for the Unification and
Rehabilitation of Korea Zouheir Kuzbari updates Chef de Cabinet of the United Nations
C.V. Narasimhan on Secretary-General of the United Nations U Thant's letter of gratitude
towards ROK President Park Chung Hee and his administration's goodwill towards
UNCURK, the movements of ROK political parties, and Tunisian Foreign Minister's
meeting with ROK Foreign Minister Kyu Hah Choi.
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